
May Happenings 
3rd term report cards went out on May 12. 
Students are now into the last term and despite some extremes in temperature and the smoke, 
we are learning and working hard to end the year well. 
 
Kim Gouchie, Indigenous artist singer, songwriter, storyteller, and cultural presenter. is here on 
May 19th to meet with many of our classes to further our learning about Truth and 
Reconciliation. 
Grade 7 Visits 
The school team has been going to elementary schools to visit with grade 7’s for their 
preliminary orientation and will be having visits from them to Central beginning at the end of 
May.   

à May 30 – Ecole Frank Ross, Devereaux, McLeod and Parkland 
à May 31 – Crescent Park, Tremblay and Pouce 
à June 1st – Canalta and Notre Dame 
à  

The grade 7 parent meeting will be on June 8th at 7 p.m. 
 
Vimy Ridge Trip 
Fundraising for the Vimy Ridge Trip is underway.  It will take place next year.  The trip is an 
opportunity for real world experience of some of our social’s curriculum  
Students are raising money for their trip by: 

o Doing community clean up on the highways 
o Selling chocolates 
o Selling meat boxes from Lawrences  
o Selling freezies and other items in school 
o Offering sponsorships to companies 

This week the Dawson Creek Legion representative dropped by to give the students a check for 
$200.00 
Next weekend, the students will be at the Trade Show, fundraising by selling 50/50 tickets. 
 
French Immersion Trip  
The grade 9 and grade 10 French Immersion trip was not able to proceed last year due to 
COVID restrictions.  Mr. Simao and Ms. Stefanyk will be taking our grade 9’s and South Peace’s 
Grade 10 French Immersion students to Quebec City, Montreal and Ottawa for an amazing 
cultural immersive experience from May 28th to June 7th.  We wish them “Bon voyage!” 
 
Sports 
The zone Track and Field meet has been postponed due to smoke.  
Some of our Central students are away this weekend in Calgary with the Wildcats. We wish 
them well! 
Rodeo: 
Blake Greenlees won the Junior Girl’s All Round 
Dain Ross won the Senior Boy’s All Round 



Pypre Kilgour won Goat tying, and was 1st in Breakaway and 2nd in Poles 
 
All of our PE students will be doing archery as part of the PE program with Mr. Wolf the week of 
May 28th to June 1st. 
 
June 6th Field Trip: 
The school will be attending the South Peace presentation of The Addams Family on June 6th. 
We will be leaving the school just after 9 and walking to South Peace for the 9:30 start of the 
show.  The show will be over at 12:00 and we will be returning here approximately 12:20. Lunch 
will be from 12:20 – 1: 00 and the last two blocks of the day will be shortened accordingly. 
 
Field trip permission forms went home on Thursday, May 18th.  Please call the office if you did 
not receive one. 
 
Verification forms, computer use forms for grade 8’s going into 9’s have gone home this week, 
Please update your information.  We are trying to get the grade 8 information in early, so that 
we can use computers earlier in September. 
 
We are currently without a secretary in the morning.  We are answering phones as best we can 
and appreciate your patience. 
 
 


